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Special Announcement regarding the Lord Mayor’s Flotilla.

With regret, we must announce that the Lord Mayor’s Show Limited along with the next 
Lord Mayor of the City of London, have decided not to proceed with this Flotilla.

Should this change at any time in the future, the TTRA and the Queens Row Barge 
Gloriana are waiting and ready for the call to oars.

Roger Gould.

Secretary for the Thames Traditional Rowing Association. 

25th May 2018


